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December 10, 2019  
 

Zanzibar announces appointment of CFO 
 
Zanzibar Gold Inc. (the “Company” or “Zanzibar”) (ZBR – CSE; ZNZBF – OTC Pinks)  
is pleased to announce the appointment of Mr. Abbey Abdiye as Chief Financial Officer 
of Company.   
 
On behalf of the Board, 
 
“Abby Farrage” 
 
Abby Farrage President  
Tel: 1-236-818-2886  
 
This press release contains forward-looking statements within the meaning of applicable 
securities laws. All statements that are not historical facts, including without limitation, 
statements regarding future estimates, plans, programs, forecasts, projections, objectives, 
assumptions, expectations or beliefs of future performance, are “forward-looking 
statements.” Forward-looking statements can be identified by the use of words such as 
“plans”, “expects” or “does not expect”, “is expected”, “estimates”, “intends”, “anticipates” or 
“does not anticipate”, or “believes”, or variations of such words and phrases or statements 
that certain actions, events or results “may”, “could”, “would”, “might” or “will” be taken, 
occur or be achieved. Such forward-looking statements involve known and unknown risks, 
uncertainties and other factors that may cause actual results, events or developments to be 
materially different from any future results, events or developments expressed or implied by 
such forward looking statements. 
 
THE CSE HAS NEITHER APPROVED NOR DISAPPROVED THE INFORMATION 
CONTAINED HEREIN AND DOES NOT ACCEPT RESPONSIBILITY FOR THE 
ADEQUACY OR ACCURACY OF THIS RELEASE. 


